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LD 2077
I oppose LD 2077 “an act regarding customer costs and the Environmental and Health
Effects of Natural Gas”, and it “ought not to pass” Natural gas is one of the main 
options people in Maine have to heat their homes and heat their water and cook their 
food. Natural gas is still one of the most cost effective ways continue one’s life. What 
this State needs is more pipelines to lessen costs so we can reach all of our personal 
financial goals.  My vote is a resounding NO! 


